
Palic Remains Located

The news that the mortal remains of Avdo Palic have finally been located 14 years after the fall of Zepa is a
poignant reminder that thousands of individuals murdered during the 1992-95 international armed conflict in
Bosnia and Herzegovina are yet to be identified.

“At this time our thoughts and prayers are with Esma Palic and her family. Mrs. Palic has never stopped seeking
the truth, no matter how painful it may be”, said PDHR Gregorian. “We are relieved to know that the Palic family
can finally provide Colonel Palic a dignified burial”.

The identification of the location of the mortal remains of Avdo Palic is welcome news indeed. His murderers also
have yet to be brought to justice, and the OHR will continue to press the responsible authorities to that end.

“Thanks to the ICMP’s (International Commission for Missing Persons) continual efforts to develop and employ
innovative techniques and quality assurance measures, the mortal remains of Avdo Palic have finally been located
and will be exhumed in accordance with legal procedure”, said Principal Deputy High Representative Raffi
Gregorian today. “That the ICMP had not given up on this, or any other case, is a testament to its staff’s dedication
and commitment to push forward the application of the latest DNA technology to ensure that families can have
closure by having restored to them and burying the remains of their missing loved ones.”

Thee days after the fall of the Žepa UN Safe Area, the commander of the Bosnian Government forces, Colonel Avdo
Palić, went to the UN Protection Forces compound in Zepa to negotiate the evacuation of the remaining inhabitants
of the enclave. After arriving at the compound and meeting with Ratko Mladic, he was taken by Bosnian Serb
forces and was never seen again.

https://www.ohr.int/palic-remains-located/

